
We are an organization of priests of the Archdiocese of Detroit, strongly supported by participating laity, who seek renewal of 
the Church of Detroit.  We do this by offering opportunities for education and creating an open forum for discussion and dialog 
that will lead to developing and advocating more collegial solutions to the challenges we face.  We firmly believe these efforts will 
contribute to a greater solidarity among priests and a renewed Church of Detroit. 
 

Elephants in the Living Room  

The Sisters of Mercy, Detroit 
Sister, Servants of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 

proudly present 
John Allen 

 

The U.S. Catholic Church: a Global Perspective 

AGENDA 

Facilitator: Mary Fran Gilleran, IHM 

President, Sisters, Servants of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 

1:00 – 1:05 Welcoming       Mary Fran Gilleran 

1:05 – 1:15 Opening Prayer      Kathy Desrochers 

1:15 – 1:25 Introduction of John Allen     Bishop Tom Gumbleton 

1:25 – 2:25 The U.S. Catholic Church: a Global Perspective John Allen 

2:25 – 2:35 Break 

2:35 – 3:00 Questions and Answers     John Allen 

3:00 – 3:10 Closing Prayer      Kathy Desrochers 


